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Really enjoyable old 

school game of football 

against St Vincent's. 

Smiles and                  

atmosphere superb 

from start to finish. Well 

done lads !!  

Bit muddy too ! 

Reception class made an amazing piece of 

artwork depicting our Church. Group effort ! 

Y6  have been      

practising ratio 

and converting 

millilitres to litres in 

Forest School. 

Deep in                    

concentration in 

this photo ! 
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Nursery children enjoyed doing some excellent art work for the                  

celebration of Chinese New Year 

Table tennis fun in After 

School Club 

Please remember that you have to sign your child in if you are late in the 

morning. Everyone should be here by 8.50am. If you are after 3.10pm       

collecting your child there is a £3 fine 

Thank you God for this new day, in my school to work and pray. Please be 

with me all day long, in every story, game and song. May all the happy 

things we do, make you, Our Father, happy too 



 

 

School Notices 

When we return from Half Term, the school office will be under                    

refurbishment so Mrs Malik and Mrs Wren will not be available at the Front 

Desk. If children are late they should come into school by the Key Stage 

One Entrance and will be checked in by a member of staff. Mrs Wren or Mrs 

Malik will be available by phone to help with any enquires you may have 

(01706 647195) and will be able to see you if you make an appointment. 

Should you wish to pay any dinner      money, please call the office and a 

member of staff will meet you on school grounds. The work should take   

approximately 3 weeks to  complete. We are sorry for any inconvenience 

this may cause.  

Please note that when we return to school in September the school         

dinners will be increasing to £2.40 per day and £1.20 for Nursery 

Year 1 having fun learning 



 

 



 

 


